Sent via e-mail

TO

Valencia Football Club
For the attention of
Mr. Christian Schneider

Your reference Your correspondence of Our reference Date
n/a n/a FOPS/pch 30 June 2023

Nou Mestalla, ESP - Stadium project
Dear Sir or Madam,

Following the meeting and presentation held via videocall on 27" April 2023, we are happy to confirm
that all information provided to date shows that the stadium will be fully compliant and in agreement
with the UEFA Regulations to be categorized UEFA Cat. 4. UEFA reserves the right to amend such an
observation until the project is completely finished. The final approval will happen once the necessary
concluding stadium inspection and operational visit will have taken place at stadium construction

completion.

Yours faithfully,

Senior Stadium & Football technology Manager

WE CARE ABOUT FOOTBALL



